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SATII IRAIIICISCO BAY AREA RAPID TBAIIISIT DISTBICT

300 Lakeside Drive, P0. Box'12688

0akland, CA 94604-2688

{5r0)464-6000

January 15, 2019

Calilornia News Coalition
via email only: ca.news.coalition.pras@gmail.com

To Whom It May Concem:

The District is in receipt of your two Califomia Public Records Act requests, dated
January 1,2019, for records available as the result ofthe implementation ofSenate
Bill 1421. Your requests, addressed to the Chief of Police and the Independent
Police Auditor, were received in our Office on January 2,2019.

The District is in the process of reviewing its files for documents that are responsive
to your requests. This letter will serve to advise you that, to the extent the records
you have requested exist in the District's custody and are not legally exempt from
disclosure, they will be made available to you.

The District estimates the documents, ifany, will be available by January 28,2019.

We will notify you of the availability of the records and the cost associated with
providing copies to you.

Patricia K. Williams
District Secretary

cc: Legal Depa(ment
Police Department
Office of the Independent Police Auditor
Office of Extemal Affairs
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